
	 February	8,	2017	Newsletter 	

	
QUICK	LINKS
Snow?	Weather	Policy
Spring	Open	Houses
Lottery	is	Friday!
Nancy	Jo	Snider
Concert
Spring	2017	Catalog
Updates
Parking
OLLI	Calendar

	

	

	
	Nancy	Snider
Performance
with	The
Washington	Bach
Consort

Nancy	Snider,	one	of
OLLI's	frequent	music
SGLs	and	recent	January
lecturer,	is	performing
Bach's	St.	Matthew
Passion	with	The
Washingnton	Bach
Consort	on	Sunday,
March	12,	at	3:00	pm,
at	the	National
Presbyterian	Church,
4101	Nebraska	Ave	NW,
Washington,	DC	20016.
There	is	a	15%	discount.
for	OLLI	members.	Enter
the	code:
StMatthewWBC	at
checkout.	Click	here	for
more	information	and	to

	

	
	 Snow???	OLLI	Weather	Policy

OLLI	Shorts	(or	study	groups	or	lectures)	will
be	cancelled	all	day	whenever	the	District
of	Columbia	Public	School	system
announces	schools	are	closed	or	school
opening	is	delayed.	We	post	a	notice	on	our
website	by	6:15	am.

	

	

	
	 Open	Houses	Next	Week

There	will	be	two	Open	Houses	next	week.
The	first	is	Monday,	Feb.	13,	from	9:45-
11:45	am.	The	second	is	Thursday,	Feb.	16,
from	1:00-3:00	pm.	Open	Houses	are	a
great	opportunity	for	new	members	to	meet
other	OLLI	members	and	get	answers	to	any
questions.	They	are	also	a	wonderful
opportunity	for	returning	members	to	see
old	friends	and	make	new	ones.	Tours	of	our
classrooms	and	social	spaces	are	available.
No	reservation	necessary.	Just	come	to	the
OLLI	5th	Floor	Social	Space.	(Look	for	signs
near	the	elevator.)

	

	

	
	 Lottery	is	Friday!	Register	Now!

If	you	haven't	already	registered	for	the	Spring
semester,	now	is	the	time.	The	lottery	will	be	run
Friday	morning.	You	have	the	best	chances	of
getting	the	classes	you	request	if	you	register
before	the	lottery	and	if	you	list	six	options.
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